INTERNATIONAL AND INDUSTRIAL AFFAIRS AWARDS AND LECTURESHIPS



Ref: SSL/klb Q:\Letters\Cooper2.doc

12 March 1999

Burlington House Piccadilly London W1V 0BN

Miss R A Cooper The Royal Society 6 Carlton House Terrace London Tel: +44 (0)171 437 8656 Direct line: +44(0) 171 440 3325 Fax: +44 (0)171 734 1227 Email: langers@rsc.org

> www.rsc.org www.chemsoc.org

Dear Ruth

SW1Y 5AG

The question of UK National Representation on IUPAC Bodies was discussed at a recent BNCI meeting. I am presently writing to the NRs and will get back to you as soon as possible.

At the meeting, it was agreed that Professor G J Leigh would be proposed as a member of the IUPAC Bureau. He has agreed to have his name put forward and I will soon be sending you the appropriate CV, photograph and other material necessary to complete the nomination.

In a separate letter, I have informed you about the composition of the UK Delegation to the General Assembly in Berlin.

With all best wishes.

Stanley S Langer

Enc

Copy: Dr J W Jost